Luther Community Newsletter

January 2025
Happy New Year!

Community Calendar

Jan. 1 Luther Library — Closed

Jan. 5 Lions Club — All-You-Can-Eat Breakfast — 8:30am-11:00pm
Jan. 9 Lions Club — Feeding America — 2:00pm

Jan. 31 Luther Library — Flea Market — 10:30am-6:00pm

Feb. 1 Luther Library — Flea Market — 10:30am-6:00pm

Luther Library News

The Library will be closed January 1, 2025.
2025 will be bringing some new changes to the Luther Area Public Library!

Have you heard about Gabby? Gabby is the Library’s new SMS number. By using your cell phones texting service,
patrons can renew their library materials, contact staff members directly, and many more.

Luther Area Public Library Online Book Club will begin in January, and will feature a number of great books each
month for members to choose from. Members can post, comment and discuss the books at their own pace and
convenience. For more information, contact the library at (231) 797-8006 or visit the group at
https://www.facebook.com/groups/577831458517818

To ensure you are getting the most out of our library, we recently updated our borrower’s privilege policy and of
member’s account information. Updated members forms can be picked up at the library, or emailed to you upon
request. A copy of the updated policy can be found on our website at: https://www.lutherlibrary.michlibrary.org/

In January, we will begin updating our Audio and Large Print books section. This project was made available to us
by a grant from the LCCF Foundation and will bring new Audio Books and Large Print Books to our library.

Over the course of the next few months, we will finish updating all of our computers. At present, with the help of
the MMLL, we have updated 3 of the computers at the library. If interested, the old computers will be for sale
beginning January 15. The computers cannot be updated to Windows 11. The cost of the computers will be S50
each, Monitors $25 or purchase both for $70.

Manga's have arrived and will be available to check out the beginning of January. Stop in and check out some of
your favorite anime in their original form!



The library will be hosting an indoor Flea Market January 31* and February 1%. If you are interested in setfing up a
table, contact the library at {231) 797-8006

Luther Senior Center

The January menu will be available for pick up at the Senlor Center sometime after January 5" please contact
Lorraine at (989) 289-2023 if you have any questions.

Luther Lions Club
On January 5% the Lions Club will host their All-You-Can-Eat breakfast from 8:30am-11:00am. Cost of $10 for
adults, 55 for children 6-12. 5 and under eat freel

Feeding America will be at the Luther Lions Club on lanuary g™ Line up starts at 2:00pm.

If you are a business or community member and have news to share, contact us by January 27, 2025.
This newstetter is brought to you by:
Luther Area Public Library
115 State St.
Luther M1 49656
{231} 797-8006
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